
From: Linda Mason <masol48@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 10:25 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 23-039 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
With electric rates “among the highest” in the country, how is another rate hike justified? 
Please carefully consider Liberty’s current request.  Thank you. 
Linda Mason 
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